MAYOR’S BLUE RIBBON COMMITTEE
TREES AND PUBLIC GREENERY

7:30 AM—Wednesday, August 8, 2012
Portsmouth City Hall, City Manager’s Conference Room

Acceptance of Minutes of June 13™ Meeting;
Acceptance of Minutes of July 11™ Meeting [Attachment A]

Tree Removal Requests:

Corner of Suzanne Drive & Ocean Road (Requested by DPW) [Photo #6]
81 Decatur Road (Requested by Homeowner) [Photo #10]

23 Willard Avenue (Requested by DPW) [Photo #13]

93 Thaxter Road (Requested by DPW) [Photo #15] [Removal Request Photos—
Attachment B]

Discussion of Tree Planting Policies, Generally and Specifically in Front of
Rockingham House Condo & Restaurant [Attachment C - Photos #1, #2, #3 & #5]

Discussion of Criteria for Tree Removal [Draft Checklist — Attachment D]
Old Business

New Business

Next Meeting-Wednesday, September 12, 2012

Miscellaneous Enclosures:

Attachment E - July 23, 2012 Letter to Marjorie Fernald Re: 23 Sheffield Road
Attachment F - July 23, 2012 Letter to Mayor Spear Re: June Rogers & Dennis Souto
Attachment G - July 23, 2012 Letter to Michael Bergeron Re: SCU/Lang Road
Attachment H- July 25, 2012 Letter to Timothy Andrews from Robert P. Sullivan Re:
Unauthorized Removal of City Tree at 647 Middle Street

Attachment I — July 27, 2012 Letter from Wayne Lehman Re: Trees at 97 Richards
Avenue

Attachment J - July 31, 2012 Letter to Rockingham House Condominium Association
and Bruce Belanger of the Library Restaurant Re: Street Trees in front of
Rockingham House

Attachment K — August 1, 2012 Letter from PJL to Committee Re: Rockingham
Trees

Attachment L — August 1, 2012 Response Letter to Wayne Lehman

Attachment M — Article on Hemlock Woolly Adelgid

Attachment N — List of Trees Planted in Spring, 2012

Respectfully submitted, Peter J. Loughlin-Chair



